
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE            SEPTEMBER 10, 2020 
 

THE 2020 VETERAN’S DAY PARADE HAS BEEN CANCELED FOR  THIS YEAR 

Mayor Lowery announces, after being informed by the St. Louis County Veterans Coalition they had 
made the decision to cancel this year’s Veteran’s Day Parade which was scheduled for Sunday, 
November 8th. 

This was a very difficult decision to make, however, as the current COVID-19 pandemic situation 
continues and with the rise in cases in the area, the decision was made to cancel the event for this year 
to ensure the safety and well-being of everyone. 

The current pandemic situation remains fluid. Members of the St. Louis County Veterans Coalition 
made this decision because keeping everyone safe and healthy is the ultimate priority. 
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